
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Italian club is back at Ss Alban and Stephen school after Christmas. 

My aim is to introduce children to the joy of learning Italian while they have loads of 

fun doing hands-on games, writing, role play, singing. 

Classes for Y3, Y4,Y5 and Y6 will run on Mondays after school. Each lesson will last 

an hour from 3.20 to 4.20 and remains £8 per session. 

The cost for the Spring term is £80 (10 sessions). I can offer a 10% sibling discount. 

If you would like to secure a place for your child please fill out the slip provided and 

return it to the school office by Thursday 17th December in an envelope marked 

“Italian club”. 

Cheques should be made payable to “Claudia Perra” 

If you wish to pay online my account details are: 

Nationwide- Mrs C Perra  sort code 07 0116/ acc number 41171995 

 

Spring term 

11/18/25       January 

1/8/22           February 

15th 19th        February- half term 

1/8/15/22      March 

 

Grazie e a presto! 

Claudia🇮🇹 

claudiasgro@hotmail.com /07989 305506 

mailto:claudiasgro@hotmail.com


 

 

 

 

Yes, I would like my child to attend Italian club after half term 

 

Parent’s name and 

signature……………………………………………………………………………………….

. 

Email 

address………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Phone 

number…………………………………………………………………………………………

. 

Child’s name and 

class………………………………………………………………………………………….... 

 

Food allergies…………………………………………………………………………………. 


